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From: Xochitl Esparza

To: PCB.Clerks; Brown. Don

Cc: mminuche@Ivejo.org

Subject: [External] R24-17 Public Comment
Date: Monday, April 28, 2025 10:15:41 PM

Dear Don Brown,

Please docket this email as comment for R2024-017 in the matter of Proposed Clean Car and
Truck Standards: Proposed Section 35 Il admin code 242.

Thank you for receiving my public comment | am a chicago resident that lives in the Pilsen
neighborhood, zip code 60608.

I support the Illinois Pollution Control adopting the Proposed Clean Car and Truck Standards!
These are important because Black and Latinx communities disproportionately deal with poor
air quality and that’s not right!! We deserve to breathe fresh air too!! There are 5 family
members in my family that have asthma and it’s awful to see that my loved ones fall sick and
suffer from asthma attacks due to our city for failing to keep our air clean and safe.

Please adopt these standard to reduce the pollution that Pilsen, Little Village and surrounding
neighborhoods are suffering from.
Sincerely,

Xochitl Esparza
xesparza9@gmail.com
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